THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS
AND SCIENCES

LAWRENCE
December S5, 1941

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

Dr, Forrest C, Allen
Department of Physical Education

My dear Doctor Allen:

Just a note to thank you for your fine help in comnection with
the Ministers' Conference, You did a grand job, I am sure you

will be interested to know that we are receliving a large number
of very enthusiastic letters from the ministers stating that

Doctor Peale's message did them 2 lot of good, that they feel

very thankful to the University for making their visit possible,
an§4as ing us to do it again,

Sincerely yours,

(L I,

Paul B, Lawson, Dean
PBL:dm



